
   
           Dear Mustang Families, 
  

Schools are successful when they help children grow academically, socially, and                           
emotionally. Therefore, we are pleased to inform you of our new Positive Behavior 
Intervention Support Plan (PBIS). We will be implementing this school-wide plan to 
improve consistency in expected behaviors, which will result in students being ready  
and prepared to learn. 

We will accomplish this plan through a rodeo theme. We have created  
behavior expectations using the following acronym: 

  
Respect Others 
Organized and Ready 
Demonstrate a Positive Attitude 
Engaged 
Own My Actions 

  
Students will learn more about these expectations through classroom lessons, 

modeling, and practice. Students will continue to earn class dojo points based on the 
RODEO expectations. 

Celebrations will be held to acknowledge the students who meet set 9-week  
goals. On August 21st, we will kick off the school year with a “Rodeo Round-Up.”  
This will be a fun school day activity in which students can dress in cowboy/cowgirl 
attire. Your child’s teacher will send home additional information as the day  
approaches. 
 

 
 
  
 


